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To whom it may concern

I live in an over 55s retirement village. I have had 2 breach of duty notices given
to me for
Not paying visitors fees.I went to vcat to try and get the visitors fees down. It
was reduced from $14 to $8 a night.They have also ignored my request of having
my drain clened outside my home. IT overflowed onto my garden .also I wasn't
told that I was going to live in a caravan park and have to go by their rules.

Thanking you Lesley Spittall. 

Sent from Samsung tablet
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